Sept
17th
1921

Mr F L Bates
1234 Harbert Ave
Memphis Tenn
Dear lir Bates:

We have been awaiting word from
you as to when the body was to be on exhibition
in Chicago but up to the present time we have not
heard from you. Where is it now?

Very truly yours
THE DEARBORN PUBLISHING CO
E G liebold

EGL 2 General llanager.



